Vandalism Reported at Falls City Parks

(KLZA)-- Falls City parks have beomce a common target for vandalism.

Mayor Jerry Oliver addressed the issue during Monday nights City Council meeting, noting reports of vandals damaging doors and spreading mud throughout the bathroom and bath house facility at Stanton Lake Park.

Grandview Park restrooms have been a target of vandals for many years. Because of that history, the restroom doors are locked at night. Last week someone tried to break the door down to get into the restroom.

Calling it a sad situation, the Mayor is asking for the public to call the Falls City Police Department when they see suspicious activity. Oliver said if you call in information, no one will find out who calls in.

The Stanton Lake Park restroom and shower house is used by campers and those that rent Candle Light Cabin. In the past year the facility was updated with improvements to the walls and floors.

Many Signals Communicatons